
Representatives: 

 

I will be brief. 

 

I worked for many years in corrections.  Every house burglar I’ve ever known does NOT like 

homes with guns when there is any possibility the homeowner is there. 

 

And, every hardcore criminal I’ve ever known likes any law that would impact or discourage 

private ownership of guns.  They really don’t like us having guns.  They are laughing at you. 

 

If you vote for SB941, you will please the folks I spent many years with in prison.  It’s as simple 

as that. 
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